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Gauntlet Dirt Duathlon

An exciting new running and riding festival has received a government grant, which will be used

to promote the unique two-day event.

| am pleased to support the upcoming 2018 Gauntlet Dirt Duathlon with a grant of $2,350,

through the Events Tasmania Marketing Tasmania Grant Program.

This is a fantastic opportunity to promote the great trail experiences we have in Tasmania, the
grant will be used to showcase the trails and the region of Kellevie to increase participation in

the event.

The Gauntlet Dirt Duathlon is a two-day multi-stage dirt duathlon, which will be held from 24-
25 November 2018 in the South-East town of Kellevie.

The event includes both solo and team based events, and is for those who don't mind getting a
bit muddy.

The event is expected to attract around 120 interstate and intermational visitors, as well as a

strong local audience of 250.

With an already booming visitor economy, the Gauntlet Dirt Duathlon only expands on

Tasmania’s reputation of providing unique visitor experiences and events.
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